
CLASS PAYMENTS
This is your friendly reminder that class payments are due on the
first of every month. Please make those payments before you
send your dancer to class. There is a late fee of $10 per dancer if
fees are late. 

BI-MONTHLY NEWSLETTER
You will receive an email PDF version of the bimonthly
newsletter. These newsletters will have important dates and
information for upcoming events. Please be sure to read these.
The newsletters can also be found on our website: 
justforkix.com/danceclasses/princeton-mn

E-MAIL
We will send out regular e-mails throughout the season with
reminders and general information. Please make sure we have
your most current e-mail address on file. If you have a spam
blocker, e-mails from Just For Kix may bounce back.

BAND APP
Band will be used for announcements 
for bad weather, changes in plans,
 general information etc.
Scan the QR code 

We are so excited to kick off the New Year & are so
thankful to have you dancing with us! I hope that this
newsletter is helpful. Keep it in a safe place so you are
able to refer back to it. I also will be keeping our website
updated with the most up to date information on our
program. Here's to a successful and Happy New Year!

JANUARY/FEBRUARY 

NEWSLETTER
HAPPY NEW YEAR!!

SAVE THE DATE

Contact Information

Facebook- Just For Kix-Princeton 
Instagram: jfkprinceton_mn

Princeton

Director: Dorian Sjogren
Phone: 320-237-3622
Email: princeton_mn@justforkix.com

Office hours:
M, T & Th 9am-3:00pm

STAGE SHOW- Princeton PAC
Saturday, March 2nd
Tiny Kix, M and Th,  Wee Petites M and Th,
Wee Kix, Wee Hip Hop, Mini Jazz and all
solos/duets
More information coming soon. 
Shows approx 10am or 11am

PICTURES
Monday, March 25th and Thursday, March
28th
All classes
More information coming soon

SPRING SHOWS
Saturday, May 4th
All classes- 

Cancellations 
In the event that Just For Kix must cancel class,
we will make the announcement in several
locations. If school is cancelled or let out early
for weather emergencies, we will not have class.
As always please use your best judgement,
everyones safety is the most important thing. 

Will will announce via: 
•EMAIL 
•Facebook and Instagram post 
•Post to Band 
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Dancers should enter and exit through the main entrance. We
ask that you do NOT arrive any earlier than 5 minutes before
your class starts.
Parents of dancers in preschool through 3rd grade can walk
your dancer into class as well as come to pick them up at the
end. Dancers in 4-12th graders can enter on their own (if they
are comfortable) and will be dismissed to find their adults at
the end of practice.  
We strongly encourage parents to wait in their car after they
walk their dancers in and then come back in at the end of
classes for pick up. If you must wait- Please no running around
or going into various rooms in the building. Per the schools
request we are only able to sit in the hallway between the
gyms. Please be respectful of the facility. 
This year we will invite Tiny Kix and Wee Petite parents into the
room the last 5 minutes of class. For our 2-12th grade classes
we will invite you in the last 5 minutes of class on the last
practice of the month. This is subject to change. Dancers focus
best with no distractions in the practice space. 
Dancers may not invite friends who are not enrolled in Just For
Kix to the building unless there is a parent present or it has
been cleared with me.

WE OFFER A NO DISTRACTION
ENVIRONMENT

Over the years, we have found the most
productive way to run classes is without the
distraction of parents and siblings in the room.
We only have a short time each week, so every
minute is important. Occasionally I will allow
spectators in the last five minutes of class so
you can see the progress we are making.

What to wear....
Dancers can wear any active clothing
including leotards, tutus, shorts,
leggings, tshirts, or tank tops.
Clothing should not be baggy; loose
fitting clothing makes it difficult for
instructors to see the lines of a
dancer’s body, which is necessary for
proper instruction.
Shoes are required at class. Please
be sure that your dancer has either
her dance shoes or tennis shoes
each week.
Hair should be pulled back into a
pony tail or bun. If dancer’s hair is
too short for a pony tail, please have
as much of it pulled back out of the
face as possible. No jewelry or gum
at class please.

Water Bottles: 
Please bring a labeled water bottle for
dancers in K-12th grade. Preschool
dancers do not need a water bottle-
please do not send one with them. 

Entering and exiting... 

Important information for class

Attendance: 
Please make practices and
performances a priority - your class and
team depends on you! If you are absent,
meet with a friend to learn the material
before the next class.

Supervision:
Dancers are supervised during their
regular class time. Although we may
have several classes the same day,
during the time prior to and after the
class you will need to watch your
children. We want them safe. 


